
Where Is It? 
 

Haarlem Jamborette takes place at a  

fantastic recreational area called  

Spaarnwoude, a nature reserve west  

of Amsterdam. The area is taken over  

by the Scouts for the duration of the  

Jamborette, and a town is created  

with shops, cafés, even a disco! 
	

How Will We Get There? 
 

Following the success of the trip to 

Kandersteg, we will be flying to 

Schiphol airport and taking a coach 

for the short journey to the site.  

 

	

How Much Will It Cost? 
 

The cost for Scouts and Explorers is £650. 

This will cover everything they need: 

travel, food etc. 

 
	

	

How Can I Book? 
 

Please book as soon as possible (but no 

later than 15th October) by completing the 

application form. PLEASE NOTE: Places 

are limited and will be offered on a first 

come, first served basis. 

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

What is It? 
	

The Haarlem Jamborette is an action 

packed Scout camp in North Holland that 

takes place every 4 years. Over 3,000 

Scouts are expected to attend and so far 

groups from over 20 countries have 

signed up for next year’s adventures! 

	

	

	

We’re Heading to Haarlem! 
Get ready for the 13th Haarlem Jamborette 

Departing 27th July & Returning 7th August 2019 

	

	

3,000 

Scouts 

20 

Countries 

1 

Adventure  

Further Information	

For further information please contact: 

Russ Dyble (07790 296378 or Jan Maddern (07711 066696) 

or email: Haarlem@Hemel-Scouts.co.uk 

Who Can Come? 
 

Open to Scouts and Explorers, the Jamborette is 

packed with activities. Every day will have a 

different theme supported by a range of 

activities.  
 

Themes will include: Aqua, Trail, Hikes, Sports, 

Art & Craft and Jambotours. 
 

 



What Will We Do At Haarlem? 
 

Here are some photos of Haarlem 2015  

to give you an idea... 

	 	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


